Our Ref: BW/KR

7th March 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 and Year 4 Tag Rugby



I am pleased to advise that we will be starting a Tag Rugby Team for Y3 and Y4. The club will be held after school on a Thursday at 3.30pm to 4.30pm and will take place on our school playing fields. The club will start Thursday 16th March 2017 (Please note due to parents evening and a school trip there will be no session on 23rd and 30th March 2017). Your child will need to bring a PE kit and a drink for the session and may get the chance to take part in tournaments throughout the year. It is a fantastic opportunity for your child.

If your child is interested please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Wells











Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ

Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Tel: (0116) 262 4003 / 262 1543 Fax: (0116) 253 0328

Headteachers: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) & Mr J K McGowan M.A.

Deputy Headteachers: Mr S Beardsmore B.Sc (Hons) & Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) Assistant Headteachers: Mr S Beardsmore B.Sc (Hons), Mrs E Colley & Mrs C Lawes